Message of condolence to the Dominican Republic

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States extends its condolences to the people of the
Dominican Republic following the tragedy in Santo Domingo caused by the heavy rains of November
18. The Secretariat expresses it solidarity in this period of mourning, wishing the nation strength in
the reconstruction and recovery.

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the
Dominican Republic the assurances of its highest consideration.



